

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

EFIA/CIR- 127/2020-21

30.12.2020

Sub: DISTANCE LEARNING FOR THE FIRST TWO WEEKS OF THIRD TERM

Dear Parent,

As per the instruction received from ADEK school will continue with distance learning for all classes from Sunday 3rd January, 2021 for two weeks. Students who have chosen the face to face option will resume the physical classes on Sunday 17th January, 2021. The health situation is constantly being updated by the relevant authorities and we need to be agile as we adapt to the circumstances. It is our collective responsibility to keep our school and our communities safe.

We will inform the parents, if there are any changes or updation from ADEK.

SCHOOL FEE FOR THIRD TERM:

Parents are requested to pay the THIRD term school fees on or before 20th JANUARY 2021. All fee dues are to be cleared before 10th January, 2021.

NEW ADMISSION FOR 2021-22

The admission is open for public for the new academic year 2021-22 from 15th December 2020. Registration and admission forms are available on the school website www.efiaschool.com. For more details contact the admission office at 02-5525188 or admission@efiaschool.com

"Wish you all a Happy New Year 2021"

Saji Oommen Principal